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November 8, 2021 

Chair Weisz, Chair Lee, Members of the Committee.  

I am writing today in opposition to HB 1511. 

I object to HB1511. It is a means of government overreach. We need to work toward the Greater 

Good. For the Greater Good, we should be advocating that more people receive the vaccine as 

appropriate to their situation and in consultation with their medical provider.  How does this 

legislation do that?   

While I do agree that discrimination in any form, for any reason is wrong, I also believe that this 

legislation will hamper the snails progress that we have made in recovering from the Covid-19 

pandemic.  
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